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Louisiana STATE
UniversiTy PRESS

BATON ROUGE

May 7, 1963

Professor James Silver
Department of Histoyy

The University of Mississippi
University, Mississippi

Dear Jim:

Please do send over, if it is not too much trouble, the manuscript or
manuscripts by Cohn. We are very curious to see just what you have, and
Charles East in particular is interested enough to look it over carefully.

T still don't have an editor for the collection of presidential addresses,
having been turned down by David Potter and David Donald. Any candidates?

Cordially yours,
/ /

/
£

Richard .. Wentworth
Acting Director

RLW:mb
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